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On the last day of Term 3, Friday 29t September, we will be holding our Colour Explosion Fun Run. This will be
a whole school fun run where the students will have the opportunity to be splatted with coloured powder and
slime. The students will run or walk a 1km track on the footpaths near the school and through a range of
obstacles on the school oval, where the colour stations will be. If students do not wish to be covered in slime
or powder they can simply walk around the colour stations. The track will go out of the school grounds and
measures will be taken with the local council to put up signs and lower the speed limit on the surrounding
roads.

More information regarding the event and fundraising for the event will be sent home tomorrow, information
on the coloured powder and slime is available from the front office.

Start Times
e 12:00noon -Years5and6

e 12:30pm—Years2,3and 4
e 1:00pm — Reception and Year 1
e 1:50pm — All students gather on the oval for colour blast explosion

All family and friends are invited to come along and cheer on the students as they run up High Street and
Crane Street. To ensure that the students have a clear path to run we ask that you do this from the opposite
side of the road. Feel free to join in the fun by wearing bright colours too!

White T-shirts Wanted

The colour explosion works best if all students are wearing a white or light coloured T-shirt. Be
aware that not all of the colour may come out of the t-shirts so it is best to wear an old one.

If you have any spare white T-shirts at home that you are happy to donate for other students to use
please drop them into the front office.

On the day if your child requires a white t-shirt please send them to the office to grab one of the
ones which have been donated by our great community!

If you have any questions regarding the event please contact Mr Ryan through the front office.




